
Bibich Elementary  
February 12, 2021 

Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are:  Grace Kissel, 
Lilliana Nevarez, Ella Osika, Gabby Pankowski, and Tatum  
Retheford.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting 
An informational meeting for parents of incoming 2021 - 2022 kindergarten students 
will be held NEXT WEEK: Wednesday, Feb. 17 (last names A - L) 
    Thursday, Feb. 18 (last names M - Z) 
The meeting time is at 6:00 pm in the LCHS auditorium.  Please enter through Door A 
or B.  There will be plenty of seating to allow for social distancing.  Masks will be  
required.  This meeting will also be live streamed for those who prefer not to attend in 
person.  The link will be posted on the Lake Central website @ lcsc.us. 

Kindergarten Enrollment 
Kindergarten enrollment for 2021-2022 school year will be available  
on-line from March 15-19.  To be eligible for Kindergarten, your child must be 5 
years old on or before August 1, 2021 and legally reside within the Lake Central 
School Corporation boundaries.  The following documents WILL BE required: child’s 
original legal birth certificate (no hospital copy), parents valid Indiana Driver’s License 
or State ID with current address, two proofs of residency (i.e., home ownership  
papers or rental agreement, and one current utility bill verifying address), and in the 
case of a divorce or separation, a copy of the custody papers. Children that are 5 
years old between Aug. 2 - Oct. 1, 2021 may appeal for early entrance to  
Kindergarten by contacting the office.  Documentation MUST be submitted  
before enrollment is complete.   

Mobile Market 
Lake Central will be hosting Mobile Market by Foodbank of Northwest Indiana on  
Monday, Feb. 15 from 12 pm - 2pm.  Pick up will be at the High School.  First-come, 
first-served, while supplies last. 

Bibich Yearbook 
Yearbook order forms went out earlier this week. Orders are due  
NEXT Friday, Feb. 19.  Cost is $15.  ONLINE orders only, please 
visit inter-state.com/yearbook and enter code 55306G.   

Inclement Weather/Chromebooks 
Last week information was sent out regarding inclement weather and potential  
eLearning days.  There may be days we send Chromebooks home in anticipation of a 
possible eLearning day.  Chromebooks will only be sent with families who completed 
the Student Chromebook Check-Out Form.  If you have not completed the form and 
would like a Chromebook, please contact your child’s teacher. 



PTO NEWS 
 
Strack & VanTil Receipts 
Reminder to keep sending in your Strack & VanTil receipts between 
Sept. 1 - March 1, 2021.  Have your child bring them to school in an 
envelope marked “Strack Receipts”. 

 
Box Tops for Education 
Collect your Box Tops and upload directly to the app on your phone.  
No need to clip them and bring them to school! 

Feb. 15 President’s Day - No School 
Mar. 15-19 Kindergarten Enrollment 
Mar. 17 End of 3rd Quarter 
Mar. 22-26 Spring Break - No School  
Apr. 2  Easter Break - No School 
May 10 PTO Meeting @ 3:30pm 
May 28 Last student day - (note date change - subject to change) 

June 1  Last teacher day - (note date change - subject to change) 

Gym Class 
With the colder weather, please remember to send students to PE with 
gym shoes.  Students can place them in their backpack and change  
before PE class if necessary.  If they don’t have proper shoes, they  
are not able to participate in class. 

Morning Drop-Off 
Car rider parents, please make sure your children are ready to get out of the car when 
approaching the unloading station.  We need to keep the cars moving as quickly as 
possible to keep the cars off of 81st.  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Dimissal 
Dismissal begins at 2:40pm.  We ask that families picking up car riders arrive between 
2:40 and 2:55pm.  We have many cars arriving early and causing a traffic jam in the 
parking lot.  Please do not arrive prior to 2:40pm.  

Two Hour Delay 
In the event of a two hour delay: 
 *  There is no AM Early Childhood 
 *  Breakfast is not served 
 *  School doors will open at 9:50am 

Lake Central Education Foundation 
Enjoy a meal at LaQuesadilla in St. John on Thursday, Feb. 18 from 11am - 9 pm.   
10% of all sales go to Teacher Grant Funds!  You can choose to dine in or carry out. 


